The Belvidere Park District invites bids on work required under the specification which include all labor, materials, equipment, and services necessary to perform removal of the existing asphalt parking lot. Install new asphalt with a minimum 1.5-inch binder layer and minimum 1.5-inch surface layer, and stripe parking lot. Bids must be received by the Belvidere Park District, 1006 W. Lincoln Ave., Belvidere, IL 61008 by 10:00 a.m., Friday, August 19, 2022, at 10:01 a.m., August 19, 2022, the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. The envelope containing the bid must be sealed, addressed to Belvidere Park District, 1006 W. Lincoln Ave., Belvidere, IL 61008 and designated as Bid for Belvidere Park District - Upper Doty Parking Lot Repair. Bid document can be found on our website at www.belviderepark.org. You can also contact Jonathan Cudzewicz at 815-547-5711 if you have any questions. 
